
 
 
September 5, 2014 

 

      

Parents: 
 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday, September 15th at our Open House. The Resource 
Fair will begin at 5:30 PM and classroom visitations will start at 6:00 PM. Your presence demonstrates 
your desire to be a part of this dynamic parent - teacher - student team and we are adamant about 
working together to ensure success!  
 

  
Please take a few minutes to sit with your child to check their grades on the student portal 

and review their binder and the work within it. Discuss the grades and/or comments, 
organization of the binder, and the neatness and quality of the work. Provide your child with 
encouragement to continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their 
work whenever necessary.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Dr. Cohen            Mrs. Cosculluela                 Mrs. Saliers           Ms. Abreu 
LCohen@dadeschools.net         bcosculluela@dadeschools.net          ksaliers@dadeschools.net        damaris@dadeschools.net 

 
 
 

Save the Dates 
 

Tuesday, September 9 – Rocky Mountain States Test 
Monday, September 15 - Interim Progress Reports Go Home 

Monday, September 15 – Open House (Resource Fair begins @ 5:30 PM;  
                                                                  Class Visits begin @ 6PM) 

Thursday, September 25 – Teacher Planning Day (No School) 
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